
 
 
 
 

 

 

Come on, we’re all professionals in the bereavement sector. We help people deal with the death of a loved one every day. 
But how many times do we not discuss the estate of the deceased, other than to ask, “Did your dad have a Will? And who 
is listed on that Will as his Estate Trustee?”  

The public looks to us as being the ‘death-care experts’, and in their eyes that includes the often complex world of estates. 
But how many of us really know anything about that world, other than ‘am I making arrangements with the correct 
individual’, and ‘These Proof of Death certificates will be useful for banking and insurance purposes.’  

This 2-hour session will look at the language used, and how things have changed for the executor in the last couple of 
decades so that the bereavement professional can have more confidence speaking with our families on this topic. 

Participants will receive an email (from the Eventbrite site) with a link to access the recorded webinar.  The 
recording is available for viewing until December 31, 2021 at 11:55pm.  

Link to register:  https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/recorded-executor-advisor-training-tickets-152754738535 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Humber’s Funeral Service Education (FSE) – Continuing Education (CE) division is excited to announce the first 
instalment of CE for 2021. The FSE faculty team at Humber completed the federal government’s newly-mandated “Four 
Seasons of Reconciliation” training in fall 2020, created by the First Nations University of Canada in Regina, SK. This 
training provides the heart-wrenching truth about Canadian history, but what makes this training so incredible is the tone 
with which it was created. Reflecting Indigenous Peoples’ perspective on the relationship they have with those who came 
to their land generations ago, the information is presented with a refreshing tone of love, forgiveness and a keen desire to 
take steps toward a bright future together.  

Being that this training is one that has been mandated by the federal government, we are hopeful that all our nation’s 
bereavement professionals from coast, to coast, to coast will complete it while it is being offered by Humber’s FSE-CE. 
We see no better way to demonstrate to our communities our level of empathy and our professionalism as death care 
providers than to be able to say we undertook this as a priority.  

Participants are welcome to work through this training at their own pace from receipt of the link to the training 
until December 31, 2021 at 4pm. The link to the training will be automatically emailed from this Eventbrite site 
within 48 hours of registering. 

Link to register:  https://fsece_reconciliation_training.eventbrite.ca 
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